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11th September 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
We wanted to take this opportunity to say hello and welcome you and your family to Peartree Spring 
Primary School.  
 
Myself (Mrs Hansen) and Mrs Newsome are the Family Liaison Workers here and work as part of a team. 
We are here to support you and your family by listening and helping you with any worries you may have:  
this could be around your child’s education, transition, behaviour and wellbeing or help provide advice and 
support around home life and routines.  
 
You are very welcome to either call in or make an appointment to meet with us in school at a time that is 
convenient.  We also stand at the gates near the Reception Garden at the beginning and the end of the 
school day. We may not have all the answers but hopefully we can help you find them. 
 
Please contact us if you need any more information around support that is available.  
            
Yours sincerely  
  

D Hansen         R Newsome   
   
Mrs D Hansen                           Mrs R Newsome   
Family Liaison Workers. 
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